AG Announcements — 3/23/15

8th and 10th grade: SBA Science Testing is tomorrow... Tuesday, March 24th, in the MPR. 10" 8:30am, 8"
12:40

Attention all Sophomores — Sophomore day is coming soon and will be held at KCC this year on April 10, from
8:30-2:00. All sophomore students will ride the bus to KCC and a consent form will be distributed for parent
permission within the next few weeks, everyone will be excused from school, but responsible for their class
assignments. Also if you do not attend sophomore day, you will not be allowed to attend that evenings activity
night per past protocol.

Senior Class meeting Tuesday at noon in Leigh Ann's room.

Steller has funds for bigger ideas...

If you are a member of our community, a student, staff or parent with a great concept that would benefit
Steller, but costs a lot-like more than $500, then the Parent Group has created a fund to help address this need.
A Grant committee has been formed, consisting of 2 parents, 2 students and 2 teachers. The fund currently has
$10,000 available to spend for the remainder of this school year. This committee will be meeting on:

March 31%, at 2:15 in Danielle/Ashley’s room
Everyone is invited! Come hear the proposals and learn what will make Steller an even better place to be.
Fund requests are in the office. The Grant Committee will vote on the proposals after the meeting on the 31%,
Any questions? Ask Jennifer in the library (a.m.) or email me at jhj@gci.net.
Friday March 27th is the DEADLINE for the Presidential Volunteer Service Award. Please turn in your hours
to Victoria by Friday at 12pm. If you have already turned them in please email with your name spelled as you
would like it to appear on your award. These awards will be presented at the All Community Meeting next

month.
email: stellerbethechange@aol.com

8th grade meeting Tuesday at noon in Philip's room.

A Wilderness First Responder Course will be offered next winter for an intensive either science credit or
elective depending! Are you looking for a job as a guide or wanting more experience for your future medical
career? Then you should definitely come to the meeting this Wednesday during lunch! We will be talking
about the logistics of spending two weeks in Talkeetna and | will have the specific information about the
intensive! Get ready for an adventure! Saludos, Rosa Hohnstein
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